



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON — EDMONTON — ALBERTA

October 13, 1983

NEXT MEETING.

A change of place and time for this meeting. On Wednesday October 19,1983 at Capilano Motor Inn, 50 street and 91 Avenue, at 6.30 p.m. This is a Tri Club Meeting, with the Sherwood Park Club as hosts, to observe Founders Day of all Cyro clubs A full turnout of members is requested fo this yearly occation.

COMING EVENTS

1. Calgary Club Installation to be held on Saturday October 15, at Lord Strathcona Officers Mess at Harvie Barracks, Calgary. Time 6.15 p.m. and dinner at 7.30p.m. If you plan to attend contact Gordon Rennie at 452-2308.

2.Crossroads Gyrettesare holding their annual Whist Drive on Friday October 21, at 8 p.m., at Riverdale Community Hall. Cost \$10.00 per couple, Refreshments 4 for \$5.00. Lots of prizes and Lunch will be served. If attending call Ivy Rennie at 452-2308 by October 16, 1983.

BIRTHDAYS

The Birthday list is still missing, so if your birthday occurs in October, we would like to wish you many happy returns of the day.

ROSTER CHANGES

Bob Kerrison
Business address should be
11302-100 Ave. T5K 0J2

Marty Larson
Business address should be
Pemberton Houston Willoughby
1100 Canadian Commercial Bank Tower
10104 -103 Avenue T5J 2P4
Phone 428-0531

Howard Sharp
Business address should be #4, 9343 -50 Street

Jean Lee #1202 - 11920- 100 Avenue T5K OK5 Phone 488-5220 Mort Morter delete place of businessas Mort has now retired.

Murray Pawling now # 1704 10615 - 47 Avenue T6H OB2 Phone 434-3325

Gordon Rennie Home address should be 10307 - 138 Street.

Howard Wilson Phone should be 488-3288

LAST WEEK

Harry Mills reported that real progress is being made on our Gyro Park at Fort Edmonton Park,. Equipment is being renovated, and other work is going forward, and they hope to kaxkaxanakakak have it in operation by next spring.

Our president was welcomed back after having spent a monthtouring on the continent and called an Executive Meeting for Wednesday, October 12, at his abode at 7.30 p.m.

We bid bon ************ voyage to our Snow Bird members who will be heading South soon for the winter months. Some have already cone and others to follow

We bid bon WAYNEEN voyage to our Snow Bird members who will be heading South soon for the winter months. Some have already gone and others to follow. We wish them a happy and warm time, and we WHXX shall carry on until your return.

The winner of the draw was alex Campbell.

A true music lover has been defined as a man who puts his ear to the keyhole when he hears a girl singing in the shower.

The Health Center got a letter from a girl: " Please send me a good book on personal hygiene..... I think I've got it".

Dear Jim. All is forgiven, come home soon.

and so for now

Gyjack.